
Dear Conservatory Parents,  
 
Following local and state Covid-19 guidelines, effective today Monday, February, 28, 2022 the 
CSPA mask mandate has been updated to optional mask use within our facility.  

If your child or anyone within your household is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms / feels ill or 
may have been exposed to COVID-19 we ask that you notify our office immediately and keep 
the student at home. Zoom learning is available for students who have tested positive for 
COVID-19 or has been exposed to someone who has tested positive for COVID-19.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we navigate through the ongoing global 
health crisis.  

Sincerely,  
Erika Frank  
Owner/Artistic Director  
The Conservatory School for the Performing Arts, LLC 
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